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Office of the Secretary        June 30, 2015 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: 
 
LEVEE BOARD PRESIDENTS 
MEMBER AGENCIES 
 
Your members are cordially invited to attend the 75th Annual Meeting of the Association of Levee Boards 
of Louisiana (ALBL), December 2-3, 2015, at the Hilton New Orleans Riverside in New Orleans.  The 
registration fee is $495 per person.  You will be billed at the conclusion of the meeting.  In case of 
cancellation, written notice must be received in this office by Tuesday, November 24, 2015, otherwise 
full registration will be charged. 
 
Please complete and return the enclosed pre-registration form to this office by Tuesday, November 10, 
2015.  A tentative agenda is enclosed for your information. 

 
Please contact the Hilton New Orleans Riverside directly at (504) 584-3959 and mention the group code 
LBL or register on-line at 
https://resweb.passkey.com/Resweb.do?mode=welcome_ei_new&eventID=13970183 in order to 
secure your hotel reservations and get the special group rate of $214 + tax (single or double).  Please note 
the cut-off date is Thursday, October 29, 2015, after which rooms are subject to availabiliy. 

 
Regarding the presentation of memorials to the families of past presidents or members who passed away 
during this year, you are requested to furnish this office with their name, the dates they served you board 
and the date of their death.  Also, please include the nearest family member’s name and address so that 
we may send them an invitation to our meeting for acceptance of the memorial.  It is important that you 
give this matter your immediate attention if you would like to have someone remembered.  Please send 
information concerning the memorials to this office by Tuesday, October 1, 2015. 
 
We hope to see you in New Orleans! 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       Sent via Email  
       louisianalevee@live.com  
 
       Amber C. White 
       Staff Support 
Enclosure 
 
 

 


